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Some 2011-2014 F-Super Duty Vehicles May Exhibit An Optical lllusion Of The Rear
Suspension Dog Tracking Or Axle Not Square To The Frame

Some 2011-2014 F-Super Duty 4x4 vehicles may exhibit a customer complaint that
their F-Super Duty appears to dog-track. The front axle track width is wider than

the rear axle track width. This difference in track width can cause an optical

illusion that gives the impression that the vehicle is dog-tracking. If the vehicle

is dog-tracking and it is not an optical illusion caused by the track width

difference, refer to workshop manual section 204-00 for updated diagnostics and repair.






